
 

 

 

 

 

January 19, 2022 

Board of Dentistry: Specialty Licensure 

Examination Requirements 

At the South Carolina Board of Dentistry meeting on January 14, 2021, the Board voted that non-
diplomate applicants applying for dental specialty licensure shall have met the examination and education 
requirements for licensure by satisfying the current educational requirements as set forth by the American 
Dental Association (SC Code of Law §40-15-260). Applicants applying must submit an official transcript 
documenting proof of completing a CODA approved program in a recognized dental specialty. The Board 
will no longer administer additional state examinations for applicants of non-diplomate status.   

--- 

Licensees and other members of the public needing assistance are encouraged to visit the Board website 
at www.llr.sc.gov or contact the Board office at 803-896-4599 or at contact.dentistry@llr.sc.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

South Carolina Board of Dentistry 
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